
 

                
 

  
300 Club 2019  

  
 

 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 

  

 

Charity * Unity      *                 DECEMBER 2021   *   Fraternity     *     Patriotism             
  

“Say the Rosary every 
day, to bring peace to the 
world and the end of 
war.” Amen 

Hail Mary full of Grace, the Lord is 

with thee.  Blessed art thou among 

women and blessed is the fruit of thy 

womb Jesus.  Holy Mary Mother of 

God, Pray for us sinners, now and at 

the hour of our death.  ~ Amen 

Council Meetings 
1st & 3rd Thursday of the month 

at 7:30pm 
Council Officers Meeting 
4th Thursday of each month 

Corporation General Meeting 
2nd Thurs. of Jan., Apr., Jul., Oct. 
Corporation Officers Meeting 

2nd Thursday of each month 
Columbiettes Meeting 

2nd Monday of each month at 
7:30pm 

WEBSITES	
	

www.kofc.org 
 

www.olor4428kofc.org 
 

www.newyorkknights.com 
 

www.suffolkchapterkoc.com 
 
 DATES TO REMEMBER  
 

 
Nov. 4 Council Mtg. 
Nov. 8 Columbiette Mtg. 1st Degree 
Nov. 11 Corp. Officer Mtg 
Nov. 11 Veterans Day 
Nov. 17 Memorial Mass-St Cyril-7 
Nov. 18 Council Mtg. 
Nov. 22 Columbiette Officer Mtg. 
Nov. 25 Thanksgiving  
Nov.27 Pick Up Wreath-St Cyril4-6 
Dec. Council Mtg. 
Dec. 7 Tree Lighting Ceremony 7  
Dec. 9 Corp. Officer Mtg. 
Dec. 11 Council Christmas Party  
Dec.11 Emily’s Awesome Toys 9-
12 drop off Council 
Dec. 13 Columbiette Mtg. 
Dec. 15 Calendar Raffle $$ Due 
Dec. 16 Council Mtg. 
Dec. 23 Council Officers Mtg. 
Dec. 25 Christmas 
Dec. 27 Columbiette Off. Mtg. 
Dec. 31 New Year’s Eve 
REMEMBER IF IT IS  
THURSDAY, IT IS KNIGHTS 
OF COLUMBUS DAY. 

As of August 1, 2018 the 
Knight Watch will be 
prepared by Bobi 
Lukenovich. Her NEW email 
address is 
“bvichKW@aol.com” 

A heartfelt thank you goes out to all our 
Veterans past and present who served our 
country to keep it free. Thank a Veteran! 

 
20/20 Calendar Raffle 

Columbiettes 
See Page 7 For Further Details 

$20-20 Chances to Win  

 

Please support Emily 

Meyer Foundation 

 

 

Please join us for our 
tree lighting ceremony 
-Dec. 7th 7 pm 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JUNE RAFFLE REPORT 
06/07/2021 

 
 
Dear Brothers,  
It is so hard to believe that it is that 
special time of year again. The 
wonderful Christmas Season is upon 
us, We trim our tree and string the 
lights as we celebrate the birth of our 
Savior Jesus Christ. We can get so 
caught up in the hustle and bustle of 
the Holiday that we forget the real 
reason for the Season. Please take 
the time to celebrate Christmas, to 
enjoy our friends and families. Take 
the time to stop and listen to the 
beautiful Carols proclaiming the birth 
of Christ. Christmas is such a 
beautiful time of year. The birth of a 
child renews our faith and our love for 
life and our Lord. May you and your 
families have a very Blessed 
Christmas. Remember it is not Happy 
Holiday it is Merry Christmas. Our 
Council is decorated and I want to 
Thank Guy and my son Michael for 
their help. Our toy drive has been a 
success and on 12/11 we are having a 
toy drop off at the council between 9-
12pm.I want to Thank everyone who 
helps out at our council. Everyone 
plays a part in keeping our council 
running and I appreciate everyone of 
you. We are having a Disco Night on 
Friday Feb 11 at the VFW Hall on 
Long Island Ave.The band THAT 
SEVENTIES BAND will be performing 
and it will be a great evening of 
entertainment. Tickets are on sale.$40 
pizza and a cash bar. .Please tell your 
friends and get your tickets early. This 
will be a sellout. The proceeds will 
benefit the VFW and our council. 
 
 
 
Continued pg.9  
 
 

COLUMBIETTE PRESIDENT   
MESSAGE 
Dear Sister Columbiettes,   
  May this Advent season be a time for 
bringing hope, transformation, and 
fulfillment into the advent of our lives. 
   First, I would like to thank all those 
who contributed to our Adopt A 
Family. Also, a big thank you to Sue 
Hogan for taking care of this. 
    Our Wreath Sale was a huge success. 
A special thank you to Annemarie 
D’Attoma for all her hard work 
   Thank you to Phyllis Otto for taking 
care of our raffles and thank you to all 
those who came out and supported us. 
   Our December meeting is December 
13th. We will start this meeting at 7:00 
pm SHARP as this is our Christmas 
meeting and we would like to have 
some fun. I would also like to thank 
Frank Sampogna for supplying the food 
for our December meeting. Anyone 
who would like to bring a dessert it 
would be very much appreciated. 
   Sunday, December 12th at the 
12:30pm Mass we will celebrate the 
Feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe. 
Bishop Barres is the main celebrant. 
This will be followed by a re-enactment 
of the apparitions of Our Lady of 
Guadalupe. 
   As the true spirit of Christmas is love, 
let us also be conscience of the poor 
and less fortunate. Invite Jesus into your 
heart and spend His love this Christmas. 
I would like to wish you and your 
families a very Merry and Blessed 
Christmas. 
  Well until next month keep safe, 
happy, and well. 
   God Bless. 
        -Tammy- 
  Well until next month keep safe, 
happy, and well. 
   God Bless. 
 
        -Tammy- 

 

 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters:   
From Catechism:The Mass is the 
Source and Summit of the Christian 
Life: continuation of the Mass from 
the official Roman Missal(on Altar): 
The action of the Priest (in Red) and 
the People (In Black,) at Mass:  
(people’s response in bold, my notes 
in italic) The Liturgy of the 
Eucharist: Continued: 
….so that it may become for us the 
Body and Blood of your most 
beloved Son, our Lord Jesus Christ. 
He joins his hands. In the formulas 
that follow, the words of the Lord 
should be pronounced clearly and 
distinctly, as the nature of these 
words requires. On the day before he 
was to suffer  The Priest takes the 
bread and, holding it slightly raised 
above the altar, continues: he took 
bread in his holy and venerable 
hands, He raises his eyes. and with 
eyes raised to heaven to you, O God, 
his almighty Father, giving you 
thanks he said the blessing, broke 
the bread and gave it to his disciples, 
saying: He bows slightly. TAKE THIS, 
ALL OF YOU, AND EAT OF IT, FOR 
THIS IS MY BODY, WHICH WILL BE 
GIVEN UP FOR YOU.  He shows the 
consecrated host to the people, 
places it again on the paten, and 
genuflects in adoration. After this, the 
Priest continues: In a similar way, 
when supper was ended, He takes 
the chalice and, holding it slightly 
raised above the altar, continues: he 
took this precious chalice in his holy 
and venerable hands, and once 
more giving you thanks, he said the 
blessing and gave the chalice to his 
disciples, saying: (to be continued:) 
God Bless Fr. Grace 
 
   
    
 
 
 

 



 

    
 

 

ADMISSIONS COMMITTEE 
CHAIRMAN: GINO BARTALINI  

631-666-9134 
BRIAN BRECKLES 631-667-8542 
JOE VERDICCHIO 631-586-9533 

FRANK SAMPOGNA 631-586-9032 
JOHN LAZAR 631-667-9878 

The next admission committee meeting will 
be held on the 3rd Tuesday of the month. 

Please call the Chairman. 

HAPPY DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
Joe Abbondondello, John Amend, James Antretter, 
Juan Aviles, Angela Baker, Richard Bartels, Tony 
Beccaria, Thomas Bennett Jr., Peter Bertucci, 
Andrew Borgia, Anthony Caratozzolo, Paul Carrizo, 
Peter Chechile, Andrea Cocivera, Michael Conboy, 
Stephanie Cox, James Dawes, Doreen DiFebo, 
James Dillon, Chuck Downey, John Downs, 
Thomas Dudley, Richard Fiorentino, Elsie 
Gobhardt, Michael Gonzalez, Peter Granelle, James 
Hentze, John Kauter, Rev. Glenn Kennedy, George 
Laine, Thomas Lamneck, Robert Macaluso, Thomas 
Mangi, Joe Marino, Pasquale Marino, Sal Marra, 
William McCartney, Janet McEnany, Ralph Natale, 
Matt Ostrow, Lenney Ovaitte, Frank Raffaele, 
Michael Salatti, Ronald Shauris, John Sullivan, Joe 
Tavella, Robert Traverso, Joe G Verdicchio, John 
Walent, Robert Wallace, Teddy Wozniak, Josephine 
Zimmerman. 

 
. 

Our Prayers for Recovery 
,Johnny Mac 

 
Please also keep in your prayers the victims of 
the Florida building collapse. 

TO ADD TO THE SICK LIST CALL THE 
GRAND KNIGHT, JOE 

516-848-8209 
Pray for all the brave souls who have died or 

have been injured in conflicts around the world. 
.  
 

300 CLUB WINNERS 
 

Week of 11/4/21 
$50.00 #204 Timmy Byrne 
$25.00 #030 John Giammarino 
$25.00 #161 Charles Waters  

Week of 11/11/21 
$50.00 #046 Tony Beccaria 
$25.00 #205 Jeff Otto 
$25.00 #083 Heather Paulino 

Week of 11/18/21 
$50.00 #170 Sprino Vageratos 
$25.00 #240 Michael Jackson 
$25.00 #002 Patrick Gillespie 

Week of 11/25/21 
$50.00 #035 Cathy Donohoe 
$25.00 #149 Charlie Calcasola 
$25.00 #273 Robert Traverson  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
    

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 
  

 
 1 2 

Council Mtg. 
3 
 

4 

5 
 

6 
 

7 
Tree Lighting 
Ceremony 7 
pm 

8 9 
Corp. Officer 
Mtg. 

10 
 

11Emily’s Toys  
9-12 drop off 
*Christmas 
Party 
 

12 13 
Columbiette 
Mtg. 
 
 

14 15 
Calendar 
Raffle $$ 
Due 

16 
Council Mtg. 

17 
 

18 
 

19 20 
 
 

21 22 23 
Officers Mtg. 

24 
 

25 

 
26 27 

Columbiette 
Off. Mtg 

28 29 30 

31  

 

 
  
 
 
    

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 
  

 
   

 
 1 

2 
 

3 4 5 6 
Council Mtg. 
 

7 
 

8 
 

9 10 
Columbiette 
Mtg. 
 
 

11 12 13 
Corp. Officer 
Mtg. 
 

14 
 

15 
 

16 17 
 

18 19 20 
Council Mtg. 
 

21 
 

22 
 
 

23 24 
Columbiette 
Off. Mtg 

25 26 27 
Officers Mtg. 

28 29 

30 31      

JAUARY 2022 

DECEMBER 2021 



 

 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Continued from page 2 From the desk of GK 
Please support this event. Our Big bucks tickets are also on sale with the drawing in June. Only 300 tickets sold with a chance to win 
$5,000.Supporting events and raffles like this gives the council the opportunity to donate to our charities year round. Details for both 
these events can be found on the next pages. Please remember in your Prayers the Military Men and Women who protect us and keep 
us safe. Our First Responders and Frontline workers. These Men and Women are always there for all of us. Dan Thompson and myself 
along with the Officers of the council wish you all the Merriest Of Christmas and a most Healthy and Prosperous New Year. May God 
Bless You all and May God Bless America. Remember if anyone needs assistance Dan and I are a phone call away. 
 Fraternally Joe Verdicchio GK 
                                                                                                                  
   

 
 
 

Please pray of all the Columbiettes & Knights that have 
passed away this past year. 
Amelia Verme, Susanne Jones, Marilyn Theiling, Bernice 
Bourgade, Patricia McCarthney, Genevieve Falabella, 
Elizabeth Dodorico 
Peter Murray, Sean Flynn, Carmine Balboa, Ronald 
Wroblewski, Fred Rivera, James Parks, and Manuel Rivers 
 
 



 

 

A Monthly Publication of the Knights of Columbus 
Our Lady of the Rosary Council #4428 

8th New York District 
759 Long Island Avenue, Deer Park, NY 11729-3409 

Telephone: 631-595-2012 

2021-2022 Council Officers 
Chaplain :     Fr. Patrick Grace 
Grand Knight      Joe Verdicchio    516-848-8209 
Past Grand Knight    SK Daniel Calise  631-231-5019 
Deputy GK      SK Danny Thompson 646-529-4850 
Chancellor      SK Brian Breckles       631-667-8542                
Warden     Charles Calcasola         
Recorder      SK Guy Piccinone                        
Treasurer      Ron Zito  
Financial Secretary SK Harry Lipps                        
631-242-2082 
Advocate    SK John Lazar, PGK, FDD 631-667-
9878 
Inside Guard      Jamie Monaco 
Outside Guard      SK Ed Schack        
Outside Guard.    SK Timmy Byrne PCP 
Historian      Tony Beccaria      516-356-5872               
Lecturer       Gino Bartalini            631-666-9134 
3 Yr. Trustee      Frank Caliguiri       
2 Yr. Trustee      Vinnie DiPasquale PGK 631-793-
3990 
1 Yr. Trustee      Gino Bartalini             
DistrictDeputy  Charlie Shami, DD 
Chapter Delegates:  Joe Verdicchio, GK, Dan 
Thompson DGK,  Phil Maniachi PGK, PDD, Guy 
Piccinone, John Lazar PGK, PDD 
Delegates to the NYS Convention: 
Grand Knight     Joe Verdicchio 
Past Grand Knight      Daniel Calise, PGK 
Alt. to Grand Knight      Phil Maniaci, PGK, FDD 
Alt. to Past Grand Knight       Gino Bartalini 

2021-2022 
Columbiette Officers 

President  Tammy Loring 
Past President  Victoria Lynch 
Vice President  Joan Loring 
Secretary  Tina Mastrosimone 
Financial Secretary Geri Cavanaugh 
Treasurer  Anne Marie D’Attoma 
Sentinel  Lisa Milazzo 
Delegates to Chapter Tammy Loring 
   Barbara Lukenovich 
   Joan Loring 
   Victoria Lynch 
Alternates to Chapter Geri Cavanaugh 
   Tina Mastrosimone 
Delegates to State Tammy Loring 
   Barbara Lukenovich 
Alternates to State Joan Loring 
   Tina Mastrosimone 
 

2021-2022 
Corporation Officers 

 
President  SK Daniel Thompson 
Vice President  Mike McGill 
Secretary  Chris Labella 
Treasurer  SK Brian Breckles 
Grand Knight  Joe Verdicchio 
Immediate PGK SK Daniel Calise 
Immediate PCP SK Brian Dunne, PCP 
3-Year Trustee Mike Andreala 
   Jon Cook 
   Kevin McGill  
2-Year Trustee Augie Virzi 
   SK Charles Calcasola  
   Ishigami Eskandar 
1-Year Trustee SK Mike Andreala 
   Jon Cook 
   SK Guy Piccione 

Program Directors 
Director: 
Church     John Lazar 
Vocation    John Lazar 
Community    John Lazar, PGK, FDD 
Public Relations  Brian Breckles 
Membership    Brian Breckles 
Youth     Phil Kanyuk 
Fourth Degree    Tom Maliszewski 
Corporation    Guy Piccinone                        
Columbiettes    Joe Verdicchio 
Knight Watch    Bobi (Barbara) Lukenovich 


